STANFORD UNIVERSITY DL P
STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305 ST
(415) 497-4971

DEPARTMENT OF MUSIC
CCRMA

Dr.. Robert Kahn

DARPA
1400 Wilson Blvd. .
Arlington, Va 22209 5 April 1985

Dear Dr. Kahn:

On February 28 I wrote you, sending you material about proposed work
in signal processing to send on to those who might be interested. I hope
the material arrived. It was perhaps more than expected, but it was
what Julius Smith produced and I didn't want to cut it.

I tried to call you today, but found you away, and that you will
be away next week. I will be away April 16-28, and it may not be possible
to reach you before I leave. I would like if possible to get some reaction.
to the suggested work that I described.

With all best wishes.

Yours,

JOVNGHIN

John R. Pierce
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